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Harold B.
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 THIS MONTHS MEETINGS:
Residents meet on Tuesday's at 2:15 in
the Theater
Feb. 7th - Culinary Meeting
Feb. 14th - Activities Meeting
Feb. 21th - Resident Council
February 28th - Executive Director

NEWS WORTH MENTIONING?
We are busy! There is so much going on here at the Atrium. If you feel

you are missing something and would like us to implement one

activity or another please do not hesitate to bring it up at the next

Activity Calendar Meeting. We want to make sure all of your passions,

needs and likes are met.

A few of us discussed a meet-up at the Meadows Pool. We will be

going over in the afternoons on a Friday as long as the outside

temperature is 80 degrees or hotter. Our own resident Sharon will be

leading a water aerobics class. We hope you join in. it will be a good

way to improve your fitness. Please sign-up in front at the activity

desk.

DonationsDonationsDonations
& Requests& Requests& Requests

                                                           I would like to thank everyone that has             
                                                           donated to our Kindness Matters  
                                                           Volunteer program to feed the homeless. 
                                                The donations get delivered by our residents the
second Saturday of the month to St Gregory's Church. See the front Activities
table for monthly requests.

And lastly, we are looking for volunteers to assist in various programs. if you
are interested email lrose@the atriumatbocabocaraton.com

ACTIVITIES WORTH
NOTING:
Exercise - 10:30am
Cards - 1:00pm
Movies - 1:00pm /6:00pm
Bingo  - 3:00pm
Ice Cream - 2:30pm
Happy Hour - 4:00pm

subject to change.

Welcome Lori Rosario
our new Executive

Director.



Lori's  first day is Monday Jan., 23rd.
Hopefully she will be able to make the

Tuesday ED meeting. Please be
considerate and go easy on her as she
gets to know our family of residents.



 lrosario@theatriumatbocaraton.com

Don't missDon't missDon't miss
Family Night
Family Night
Family Night

Fridays!Fridays!Fridays!

mailto:lrosario@theatriumatbocaraton.com


Where would we be without those patiient, red shirt girls with all their
hair styles and masks, I hardly know who they are from one day to the
next. You have to LOVE them because they work so hard. I saw one of
them carrying a tray of tiramisu with their eyes closed. ( very dangerous)

Next there is Carey our excellent chef. He wanted to make pheasant
under glass. However, we could not find any glass that did not have
water in them, so we improvised with Gil allowing us to borrow the
Atrium squirrels. (I don't know how we will give them back)

We have an extraordinary member of our staff, 
"Lisa" she can and does every kind of craft, drives 
the bus, and will help anyone who needs help. 
And then there is Tayla a gem who drives the bus 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday back and forth 
to dialysis along any trips that need to be taken.

There are many wonderful things that 
happen at the Atrium.

LIFE ACCORDING TO JANE
Jane Dicter - Contributing Writer and Resident
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DRIVING SCHEDULE:
Monday, Wednesday Doctor
Appointments. If Monday and Wednesday
are full please see Errol the driver to
schedule one on a Tuesday or Thursday.

Must schedule all appointments 24 hours
in advance, 15 mile radius. If you need a
ride and can not schedule in advance
there is a fee for personal driving needs.

Tuesday and Thursday are for Outing's
and Shopping. We try not to schedule
doctor Appointments on these days.

MassMassMass
Outing!Outing!Outing!

HappyHappyHappy
Birthday!Birthday!Birthday!

WE WILL BE HAVING A BASH
ON VALENTINES DAY AT
4:00PM ON TUES. FEB. 14TH.

The Resident Council Meeting is held
on the third Tuesday of the month at
2:00pm in the theater. Changes were
made at the last meeting when Gil
Hoffman retired and Beverly Kornfeld
took over the chair as President. Silva
has remained the Vice President. Rita
will return as our Greeter as soon as she
is well. Paul will continue to take
minutes and read the last meetings
minutes. 

The mission of this board is to notify
residents what is happening at the
Atrium, and to listen to suggestions and
complaints.

In addition the meeting is to report
progress made based on previous
meetings.

We need more volunteers to man the
board and to welcome new
residents. Please see Beverly or Lisa
to be of assistance. Let's give Pat a hand for

winning the Holiday Door
Decorating Contest

SUNDAY

Sign-up at
Activity Desk
in front.


